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Parental Consent Form for Live Virtual Competitions  

In response to the Coronavirus restrictions, NFYFC is now holding its XXX competition via the online platform Zoom.   
The competition will take place on xxx at xxx and will be staffed by at least two NFYFC Staff or Stewards that are DBS 
checked.   There is no requirement to download the Zoom app but we do ask that an adult is nearby so your child can ask 
for help if they need it.  The YFC code of conduct applies to virtual competitions.  
 
In order for your child to participate in the meetings, we would like your permission.  
 

Section 1 – Event Details – (This section to be completed by the event organiser) 

Competition Name: xxxx 

Event Date: Advance notice will be sent to the parent/participants via email 

Event Location: Zoom 

Event Start Time: xxxx Event Finish Time: xxxx 

Event Costs: Free 

Event organiser: Please complete - Name, email address, phone number  

 

*************************************************************************************************** 

Please complete the information below. 

Member’s name:  

Members’ email address: 

Membership number: 

 

Section 2 – Permission to enter the live virtual event 

Please indicate whether or not you give permission to the statements below Yes No 

I have noted the information and give permission for my child to participate in the above live online 

competition. 

  

I confirm that the invitation to attend the competition can be sent directly to my child.  Please insert 

email address here: 

(If you would like a copy of the invitation please notify (Margaret.bennett@nfyfc.org.uk) 

  

 

Section 3 - How your child’s image will be used 

The winner will be announced at xxx on xxx and we would like to use a photograph of the winner. In the event that your child is 

chosen by the judges as the winning entry, we have asked them to send a photo of themselves for us to include on the winning 

social media graphic.  

As part of the YFC activities, pictures and videos are used for the legitimate interest of the organisation which includes 

promotional activity and the publishing of competitions results. Videos and photos that are submitted  as part of the activity 

and which include an image of your child and their name will be used unless there are safeguarding or other reasons why you 

do not wish your child’s photograph to be used, please indicate this below.  No images will be sold but may be used for external 

press and news features. All images will be kept for use for a limited time and then only for historical and reference purposes. 
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 Please tick 

I understand that this activity may involve a picture or video of my child and the resulting images or footage 

could be used by NFYFC in printed or digital (website and social media) format with their name 

accompanying. 

 

I would like to discuss my child’s photography permissions  

(you will be contacted by a representative of the NFYFC – Margaret Bennett) 

 

 

I have read and understood all requirements detailed in the consent form. 

 

 

Signed          (Parent/Guardian)      Date        

 

 

Full Name (In Block Capitals) ________________________________________________________ 

 

http://www.nfyfc.org.uk/
../../../../../../jodie/AppData/AppData/Local/Temp/post@nfyfc.org.uk
http://www.twitter.com/nfyfc
http://www.facebook.com/nfyfc

	Parental Consent Form for Live Virtual Competitions

